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From: DAVID CHAMBERS 
Sent: 08 February 2024 15:36
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Too much Solar in one place

Dear Sirs,  
 
The proposed project is just too big for the area and will cause serious problems for local people, both in look and 
traffic on tiny roads and danger to people walking and the glare will be awful for raf planes in the area too. 
 
Please do not go ahead with this project and instead use the land for farm food production, which is so badly 
needed. 
 
Do the right think and refuse this application please.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
David Chambers 

 

 
To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet. 

 
 

 
Lindum Group Ltd is a company Registered in England  and Wales. Registered No. 1236338 Registered office at Lindum Business Park, Station 
Road, North Hykeham, Lincoln LN6 3QX  

  

   

   




